Salokangas, Pamela

From: Brian <brian@scbwa.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2018 4:26 PM
To: Salokangas, Pamela

Subject: meeting with SWP committee
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon Pam,

This is the follow up to our phone call last Thursday. As | discussed with you over the phone the Source Water
Protection Committee is interested in meeting with you to talk about the Whitehall Road Park. We would like to talk
about the master plan and potential impacts to the watershed. We would be willing to meet with you and however

else from Parks Recreation, COG or your consultants that you believe necessary. Please give it some thought and let me
know. We would be happy to come over to your office or willing to host, that is for you to decide.

Thank you,

Brian

Brian C. Heiser

Interim Executive Director

State College Borough Water Authority
1201 W. Branch Rd.

State College, PA 16801

Phone (814) 238-6766

Fax (814) 238-2175

Email: brian@scbwa.org

Confidentiality Disclaimer:

The information and any attachment conveyed along with this email are confidential and intended only for the use of the individual or entity as to whom
they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this correspondence, you are hereby notified that you do not have permission to copy,
allocate, release, or use this content in any form. Note that any views or opinions presented in this correspondence are solely those of the author and
do not necessarily represent those of the State College Borough Water Authority. The recipient should check this correspondence for the presence of
viruses. The Authority does not accept accountability for virus caused damages transmitted through this email. If you have received this email in error,
please notify the transmitter immediately at (814) 238-6766 or with a corresponding email, then delete the email immediately.



